
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To:  Chilmark Board of Selectmen 
From:  Chilmark Human Resources Board 
Date:  January 5, 2017 
Re:  Classification & Compensation Study 
 
 
 
The Human Resource Board of Chilmark (HRBC) met at a properly posted 
meeting on Thursday, January 5, 2017 and voted the following action:  
 
The Board would like to recommend that the Town request a written summary 
from Mary Aicardi of the UMASS Edward Collins Center which includes her 
opinion on which Town positions, included in the original survey, need an 
adjustment of compensation. The cost for the written summary will cost 
approximately $4000.00. 
 
 
 
 
           
       __________________________ 
       Jennie Greene, Chairperson 
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